
 
 
SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL DECISION: Dated 7th July 2020 

 
 
PA20/05090 
Application for works to Oak tree (T2) subject to TPO: crown lift to 4m and reduce 
crown on garden side by 2-3 metres.  
41 Church View St Stephens Saltash Cornwall PL12 4FA 
 
 

“Due to the restrictions placed on the Town Council as a result of the pandemic 
Coronavirus, this response represents the opinion of Members of Saltash Town 
Council identified through a consultation process and will be ratified at the next 
appropriate Planning and Licensing Committee meeting”. 
 
 
It was agreed to RECOMMEND REFUSAL on the grounds that these trees are a part 

of an ancient tree line, and that the original planning approval was changed to ensure 
the trees were not too close to the tree line to avoid any shading problems.  This is the 
advice given to STC by our Tree Officer and Cornwall Councillor Derek Holley. 
 


